
Nipomo Community Services District
Invites You to a Public Workshop

Learn more and provide
input on Nipomo’s water

shortage and how the
District is responding:

Monday, May 5th
3:00 PM

Blacklake Club House
1490 Golf Course Lane

Nipomo

6:30 PM
Nipomo Community
Services Board Room
148 South Wilson Street

Nipomo

•  Bringing in a New Supply 
	 of Supplemental Water

•  Implementing a Water 
	 Shortage Response Plan

AND

•  Evaluating Drought Rates
	 to Reduce Water Demand
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